THE WETENHALL FAMILY
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE DEATH OF

JAMES

WHO PASSED AWAY PEACEFULLY

ON SUNDAY JUNE 16TH 2024

A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON
THURSDAY 11TH JULY AT 2.30PM
OUR LADY OF SORROWS CHURCH - EFFINGHAM

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED AFTER THE SERVICE
AT EFFINGHAM GOLF CLUB KT24 5PZ

PLEASE EMAIL ROSANNE@SPARTNERS.CO.UK IF YOU ARE ABLE TO ATTEND
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